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COMMITTEE BUDGET DISCUSSION

D. Morrison provided an update regarding the Committee Budget. D. Morrison noted that costs associated
with transportation and programming related to International delegations have increased over the years. D.
Morrison discussed the potential for the Committee to have a reserve account to be used for International
delegations and that this matter would be discussed at a future meeting.
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